
PUBLIC HEARING 
NORTH OGDEN CITY 

 
 
The North Ogden City Council will hold a Public Hearing to consider an 
application for Annexation located at approximately 1651 and 1659 North 
Washington Boulevard in North Ogden, Utah and contains approximately 9.47 
acres.  The City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 28, 2023, 
at 6pm or shortly after in the City Council chambers located at 505 East 2600 
North.  All interested citizens are invited to join. 
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